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Subject: Renovate

From: Paul (gleninst@yahoo.com)

To: essnisek@gw.dec.state.ny.us;

Date: Sunday, December 1, 2013 9:49 AM

Mr Snisek:
It appears that the APA is imposing more stringent guidelines for the use of "Renovate" within the
Adirondack Park than those already established by DEC.  Why???
Paul Conolly
member Adirondack Lakes Alliance


